
PPE Safety Guideline Disclosure Form 

It is the policy of the Santa Rosa Junior College to maintain a safe and healthy environment 
for our students.  Personal protective equipment (PPE) is a necessary part of clinic/laboratory 
safety.  Proper personal protective equipment (PPE) is required according to the Dental 
Programs' Clinical/Lab Safety Guidelines.  Appropriate PPE must be worn at all times while 
in clinic and or lab.  Students not properly attired for clinic or lab activities will not be 
allowed to participate in the clinic and or lab sessions and will be considered absent for that 
session.  Disciplinary actions may be taken if student will not adhere to the Dental Programs 
clinic/lab safety guidelines. 

I, _______________________________acknowledge that I have read and understand 
the “PPE Safety Disclosure Form”, and that I will adhere to these guidelines. 

Student Name:____________________________________________ 

Student 
Signature:_________________________________________Date:_________________ 


	I,  _______________________________acknowledge that I have read and understand the “PPR Safety Disclosure Form”, and that I will adhere to these guidelines.

